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Statement from Dallas County Judge Clay Jenkins on  

Texas Voter Restrictions Getting Closer to Governor Abbott’s Desk 

  Texas House Expected to Vote on Controversial Voting Legislation on Thursday  

 

“This is a sad day for Texas. Our urban and suburban counties are diverse and dynamic. Dallas 

County has been working hard on innovative methods and other measures to increase 

participation from our young and diverse electorate. By passing these bills, lawmakers have 

decided to hamper our efforts to increase participation in our democracy and silence the voices 

of our residents. 

 

The fight is not over. We will continue to advocate for our residents’ right to have their voices 

heard at the ballot box and will fight for changes to these voter suppression bills.” 
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